EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  24.1.01

(REPORT FROM COURSE APPROVAL SUB-COMMITTEE: 5.12.00)

01.16
Course Revisions (Item 2)

The Committee noted that the Sub-Committee had considered current guidelines on revisions to courses, in particular the types of changes which would require its scrutiny and had agreed that changes requiring Sub-Committee approval were those affecting course title, course location or the aims and objectives of the course;  a departure from University course regulations or principles;  any revision which had implications for central resources, eg additional specialist accommodation.  Documented procedures would be elaborated to provide clearer guidance.

